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I am not one for resolutions on New Year’s. But recent events over Christmas have caused me to make one. 





When your father is in the hospital with pneumonia and your mother is placed in assisted living for memory support because she has Alzheimer’s, you realize just how fragile life can be.





At Christmas, we learn that God sent Jesus to be with us. That’s what Immanuel (Emmanual) means. Because He gives us the faith to believe, our Lord lives with us! He will help us in every situation. 





Sometimes the best way to thank God is to thank those He uses in our lives. That is my resolution. I will take extra time to thank people. 














It is a blessing from God to live in community with  loving people of various talents and abilities. 





Parents, Thank you for being so encouraging and generous to the staff at Christmas time. Actually, you are thoughtful and kind all year through. Our teachers received wonderful gifts and notes from you! And the breakfast was fantastic!





Thanks to Carrie Simpson for collecting contributions for the teacher gift; for running to the bank; for wrapping and presenting the gifts!





Thank you for encouraging me, too. I realize I am not always in direct contact with all your children every day like the teachers, but it means so much that you recognize we work as a team to make this a great place to help raise children!





Thanks to church member/board member Sandy Waters who created a luscious dessert for the staff luncheon.





Thanks to the congregation and Pastor Strandburg for welcoming Weekday families on Christmas Eve! They enjoyed the family service at 5:00!








� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwivwPq3_qjRAhWG5CYKHTbhBh4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.planwallpaper.com%2Fthank-you&bvm=bv.142059868,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFQ6Hf9CNc1dz_4JNmhx6f9Qz7Cxw&ust=1483636391562534" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.planwallpaper.com/static/images/thank-you-clothesline-752x483.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����



































Winter Blessings






































New Year’s Resolutions








Please see our website. The Health Form and Parent Handbook are posted there. � HYPERLINK "http://www.mlumc.org" ��www.mlumc.org�.


January


CLOSED   1/2/17





OPEN       1/3/17





February





CLOSED    2/20/17   President’s Day/Staff 			Inservice




















A new 3 – 6 staff member has joined us! Nancy Simensky lives in Dormont. She worked at Dormont Elementary School for 13 years. She loves children, so when our position opened, she responded. Work hours fit well with her family obligations. Nancy will work primarily in Tiny Tots and Supertots, but as you know, when staffing is needed, she may be asked to help in another room. 





The early closure due to a gas leak on the 4th illustrated the importance of communication. We were able to alert parents using “Remind” within three minutes of being notified by the maintenance supervisor! Others had to wait for a telephone call. If we had evacuated to St. Bernard’s, “Remind” users would have been sent instructions about where and how to pick up their children quickly and efficiently. 





To sign up for “Remind”, from your smart phone’s web browser enter rmd.at/missmette. Our class is called “Weekday Ministries Child Care” and our password is missmette. 


 


Alerts can also be emailed to you. Go to rmd.at/missmette to sign up.





Hygge


Winter darkness getting you down? Take a cue from the Danes, reportedly the happiest people in the world! Long winter nights are not just endured, but enjoyed as they practice being “hyggelig!” Pronounced hoo-ga-lee, the Danes enjoy wool socks, coffee, good books, and warm conversation over coffee and cake. They light candles and fires to make a cozy environment for their family and friends.  � HYPERLINK "http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/24/fashion/wintering-the-danish-way-learning-about-hygge.html?_r=0" ��http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/24/fashion/wintering-the-danish-way-learning-about-hygge.html?_r=0�
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3319 W. Liberty Ave. Pittsburgh, PA 15216  412-531-5790





Important Reminders






































For as the rain and the snow come down from heaven, And do not return there without watering the earth And making it bear and sprout, And furnishing seed to the sower and bread to the eater; So will My word be which goes forth from My mouth; It will not return to Me empty, Without accomplishing what I desire, And without succeeding in the matter for which I sent it.  (Isaiah 55:10-11)

























































































MLUMC Corner


Reverend Tom Strandburg, Pastor





Did you know that our own Tiny Tot teacher, Susan, takes care of the children in the church nursery on Sunday mornings?





So come to church and Sunday School knowing there is a good place for your kids!








Worship 8:30 and 10:45 am





Sunday School 9:30 am








1.  Everything must be labeled! 


2.  We must send children home with fever, diarrhea, unexplained rashes or vomiting.


3.  Tuition checks must be made out to MLUMC and are due by the 15th of the month. Automatic withdrawals are available from checking, savings or credit card accounts. See the director for an authorization form.


4.  We close at 6:00 PM and will charge you late fees after that. 


5.  DO NOT open the door for strangers. Even friendly strangers have the potential to be dangerous. Call upstairs and let us check it out!


  























Children:	Kinley C.	1/3	3 years


		Benjamin P.	1/3	3 years


		Lennon S.	1/7	1 year


		Mirabel F.	1/12	3 years


		Lucca I.		1/16	5 years


		Oliver W.	1/17	2 years


		Andrew L.	1/18	1 year		 


	


		





		


	


	


							


		


		





		


		


					

















		














		


		





	


			


	














Special Dates
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The first opening for an infant is now November of this year! Please do not get caught off guard. If you think you will need care, stop by the office and speak to Mettelise.





The Super Tots are learning about how to keep warm in winter. They are comparing warm v. cold. Children are also learning about safety as they are taught that God keeps us safe.





Tiny Tots are also learning about God keeping us safe as they learn about sharing and love of family.





Older Toddlers are observing Martin Luther King Day. They are painting with hot chocolate and making Rice Krispy snowmen! They will be learning that God keeps us safe.





Preschoolers are doing some experimentation on the properties of water. They are seeing what makes ice melt and comparing the rates. Children are learning that God uses many different people to keep us safe.





Many families have asked about the Pre-K classes for fall, 2017. Forms will be sent home by February. If your child is 3 by October 1, you may want to register. There is no registration fee, but there will be additional tuition charged beginning in July. To learn more about the program, visit Beth Brack in the Pre-K Room.














The Weekday


 Messenger














Weekday Ministries


Child Care Center





Mettelise Ziegler, M.S. 


Director














Classroom Highlights
































Is Christianity about suffocating us in rules and regulation? Not at all says St. Paul.





It is for freedom that Christ has set us free. Stand firm, then, and do not let yourselves be burdened again by a yoke of slavery. �Galatians 5:1-2





God Says























































































































